
3 UPCOMING WORKSHOPS AT CLG 
Maths at CLG – PARENT INFORMATION SESSION 

This session is designed to help parents understand more about maths teaching 
and learning at Colonel Light Gardens Primary School, including: 

• our approach to teaching maths – how and why we do what we do. 
• the importance of mindsets and learning dispositions in maths and numeracy. 
• the role of Natural Maths at CLG. 
• how parents can support their children’s understandings of mathematics and help build positive 

attitudes around maths.  
The morning will also be an opportunity to see practical examples of what happens in our classrooms, 
explore some of the resources that we use and ask questions. 
Session Details: 
When: Tuesday, August 29 (week six), 9.00am – 10.00am. 
Where: CLG school staffroom 
Cost: Nil 
If you would like to attend, please go register by Friday, August 25. 
Just go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au  and enter the code  ap4zg 
 

DIGITAL TECHNOLOGY STUDENT / PARENT WORKSHOP 
Wednesday 6th September 6:15pm – 7:30pm 

On Wednesday of Week 7, CLG is holding a Digital Technology workshop for students and parents to 
come and learn side-by-side about some of the different ways digital technologies are utilized to 
enhance learning at CLG. Workshops include Unplugged Coding, Storybird, Ozobots, Spheros, 3d Design 
– Makers Empire, Search & Research Tools for kids, Lego Mindstorms, and Scratch / Code.Org 
A flyer and a blog post will be sent out soon for more information. 
Session details: 
When: Wednesday, September 6 (week 7) 6:15pm – 7:30pm 
Where: various rooms at CLG 
Cost: Nil 
If you would like to attend, please register by Monday, September 4. 
Book your spot on https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/ using the code: 477hw 
 

KIDZBIZ – OVEREXPOSED AND UNDER-PREPARED 
Monday 18th September at 6:30pm 

At the recommendation of the Governing Council, CLG will be hosting an extremely 
important information session. Wendy Hill from Kidz Biz Education will be presenting a 
workshop called ‘Overexposed & Under-prepared’, which explores the impact that exposure to explicit 
imagery has on young people. The presentation also gives suggestions on how schools’ parents, 
grandparents, carers, guardians can respond and address the problems that ‘porn’ consumption and 
exposure creates. With the prevalence of social media, parents need to be alert and informed. 
Session details:  
Who: Strictly for adults (parents, carers etc) 
When: Monday 18th September (week 9), 6:30pm – 8:00pm 
Where: CLG Langley Hall 
Cost: $10 per adult 
If you would like to attend, please go register and pay by Friday, September 15. 
Just go to www.trybooking.com/307217  
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